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Prayer Requests: 

 Johnnie Mae McGee—Prayers for complete 

healing from the burns she recently                        

experienced. 

 John Long—Prayers for strength, healing 

and comfort during his cancer treatments. 

 Quinn Britt—Continue to pray for the healing 

and pain from his wound, increase his stamina, 

and more motion in his hands. Praise to God for 

the positives that are happening. 

Encouraging Words— 
 
Matthew 24:1-6 
 
24 Jesus left the temple and was walking away when his disciples came up to him to call his                  
attention to its buildings. 

2 
“Do you see all these things?” he asked. “Truly I tell you, not one 

stone here will be left on another; every one will be thrown down.” 

3 
As Jesus was sitting on the Mount of Olives, the disciples came to him privately. “Tell us,” they 

said, “when will this happen, and what will be the sign of your coming and of the end of the 
age?” 

4 
Jesus answered: “Watch out that no one deceives you. 

5 
For many will come in my name,                 

claiming, ‘I am the Messiah,’ and will deceive many. 
6 
You will hear of wars and rumors of wars, 

but see to it that you are not alarmed. Such things must happen, but the end is still to come. 
 
Frank Houston 

Thanksgiving Meals 

The Food Pantry will  

be giving out turkeys 

and trimmings to some 

in our community, 

Here is the list of the items that we need help 

with: 

2 cans green beans 2 cans corn 

1 pkg. dry gravy mix 1 box stuffing mix  

1 box instant potatoes 1 can Yams 

We have 200 turkeys to distribute on the      

Saturday BEFORE Thanksgiving. If you can 

help us, bring your donations to the church 

and let’s pack the pulpit with your donations. 

Thank you one and all. 

Dates to Remember 
 

No Adult or Kids Classes on  

November 22nd, November 25th and  

November 29th 

Memorial Service for                  

Johna Dorries 

The memorial service for Johna 

Dorries will be held here on                                         

December 5th at 2:00pm. Dress 

comfortably, wear purple if possible 

because that was her favorite                         

color, and be prepared to sing. 



Angel Tree Is Ready 
 

Our angels are here and  

ready to be chosen. Sign  

the red or green paper  

and leave it on the tree. Take  

the photo with you, which has the  

wish list on the back. Either wrap the 
gifts separately and circle what you 

bought or bring all the gifts in a large bag 
for us to wrap. If you are not attending 

services in person and would like to have 
an angel to buy for, call the church office 

and we will send you one. 

Gifts are due back on December 6th. 

Church office Phone: 210-688-3002  Email: office @nwchurch.us 
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Audio Visual Help Needed 

Are you interested in Audio-Visual work? Do  

you have a passion for serving? Are you a 

team player? Are you responsible and                       

trainable? We need to train some people to 

help Bob Beavers and Ron Reinhard with our 

video production. If you are interested,                     

contact them, any minister, or the church              

office.   

WINGS Prayer Ministry  

If you have something that you would like to 
go out on WINGS, please send it to:                                                             
wingsprayerministry@nwchurch.us 

Wednesday Bible Classes are now back in 
session on Wednesday evenings at 7pm. 

Youth and Children’s classes are meeting 
in their appropriate locations. 

Marvin is continuing his zoom class.                                       
Casey’s class is meeting in Room 104. 

Diaper Shower For 
Our New Babies 

 

We have been so richly blessed during this pandemic 
with 5 new babies. We would  like to honor them                      

and their parents by helping with                                
diapers and wipes. 

Everett & Beckett Mahoney size 3 
Parents Mike & Stephanie Mahoney 

Carson Stevens size 6 
Parents Tyler & Sarah Stevens 

Christine Senenda size 1 
Parents Lubula & Eveline Senenda 

Rowan Tressel size 2 
Parents Anthony & Briana 

You may drop off your donations in the nursery 

fo.yer on the table under the TV. Thank you to everyone who                    

helped me celebrate my birthday                

in October. I had a wonderful day  

and I truly appreciate all of                     

the kind  expressions of love                                  

sent my way. 

   Barb Dye 


